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February 26, 2013
The Honorable Harry Reid

Senate Majority Leader

522 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-7327

Dear Senator Reid:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Putting Our Veterans Back to Work Act” (S. 6) that would authorize creation of a single unified employment portal, job training benefits for older veterans, and extend the sunset provisions to March 31, 2016 for the VOW to Hire Heroes Act. The bill would also allow the U.S. Attorney General to intervene on behalf of veterans’ complaints of violations of employment rights under the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA).


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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